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 Mass Intentions 
This Week 

Sat 12th 
7.30pm 

1st Av. Tommy Martin; 
Av. Fidelma McCarville; 
Av. Kevin Kirwan;  
Av. Eddie Rock;  
Av. Michael Coulter;  
Av. Maureen Keane 
 

Sun 13th 
11am 

MM Niamh Dolan; 
1st Av. Sheelah Kellett; 
Av. Jim & Lizzie Gaffney 
& Dec Family; Av. Peter & 
Una Sands & son Oliver; 
Av. Mary McCabe;  
Av. Rose Smyth, Pat 
Smyth, Dec Smyth & 
Phillips Families; Av. Joe 
& Eileen Smyth; Av. Harry 
Conlon; Av. Carole Clarke 

Sun 13th 
11.30am 

Av. David Boylan 

Sat 19th 
7.30pm 

MM May Mulholland 
Av. Tommy, Rose, Liam & 
Baby Carbery; James & 
Dorrie Woods & Baby 
Dolores Woods 

Sun 20th 
11.30am 

1st Av. Colette Murphy 

Recently 
Deceased 

Alan Halpin 
May Mulholland 
Eamon O’Brien 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 

Twenty Eighth Week in Ordinary Time 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Ordination to the Diaconate: Giacomo Taffi from our seminary in 
Dundalk was ordained a deacon for our diocese on Saturday Oct. 
12th. Please God the next step will be ordination to the priesthood. 
Rev. Giacomo was one of the seminarians who visited with us 
earlier this year. 
 

Sacrament of Confirmation: will be celebrated in our parish on 
Friday May 16th, 2025, at 12 noon. Please remember our children in 
your prayers as they journey towards this wonderful Sacrament 
next year. 
 

Mass in St. Kevin’s: a meeting to discuss the resumption of the 
celebration of Mass on a regular basis in St. Kevin's Church, 
Philipstown will be held in the church on Tuesday October 22nd at 
7.30pm. All are welcome. 
 

Annual Mass of Remembrance: Friday November 29th at 7.30pm, 
St. Brigid’s Church. 
 

Parish Collections: Last weekend: Parish: €1,410; Dues: €1,030.  
Sincere thanks for your ongoing support. 
 

Rosary on Monday Evenings: The group leading the Rosary at the 
outside grotto on Monday evenings have concluded that practice 
now for the winter months. It is hoped it will return next May. 
 

October and World Mission Sunday is a time for the faithful of the 
world to show their appreciation towards the work of overseas 
missionaries. If you can, please donate €4.00 by texting the word 
‘Mission’ to 50300. Alternatively donate at www.missio.ie or call 
Missio Ireland on 01 497 2035. To learn more, go to www.missio.ie 
 
Catholic Bishops’ Pastoral Letter Welcoming Migrants to Ireland 

In the light of the Gospel and Catholic Social Teaching, our bishops 
offer this reflection on what hospitality for migrant people means 
in contemporary Ireland. Mindful that migration has been a central 
part of our history, the Letter provides a space to us as ‘migrant 
pilgrim people’ to contemplate the causes of migration, the gifts 
that migrants bring to our Church and our country, the economic 
and social issues we all face in Ireland, and the importance of 
encounter in building a true sense of belonging in every parish and 
community. You can read the letter (4 pages) on our parish website 
or via our parish Facebook page. Paper copies available upon 
request from Fr. Damien. 
 

 
 

 


